GAPS meeting Monday September 8, 2014
Welcome-Welcome back!

Announcements-
New Principal, Jen Blossey
New changes at Grimshaw

Administrative Report-

Change in the Grimshaw Promise: “and safe, Lancer Pride” added.

Change in Levels of noise throughout school: level 0,1, or 2.

No baked goods for birthdays or parties, due to many student allergies, to be
discussed during curriculum night. Safe treat: tootsie roll pops and blow pops, web
site-safesnackguide.com.

Need volunteers for Odyssey of the mind for grades 4, 5, and 6.

Upcoming events:

Apple Festival sign-up we need volunteers. GAPS receives donation every year from
Apple Festival.

Fundraiser-Yankee Candle to go home October 6, will need orders by October 15t.

Treasurer Report-Angela Stivers.

Voting-

PBIS costume rental $95.00-yes.

PBIS packets requested by Jana Silvestro $53.28-yes. Packets are lesson
plans/books for lancer pride for pre-k through 3rd grade.

Kindergarten needs binders-yes.

Request was for fruit slicers for cafeteria-yes.

Closing



